
From: Bo Storedahl
To: Nickolds, Mitch; Boyer, Michael; Qayoumi, Ahmad
Subject: Livingston Peak Notice
Date: Sunday, September 08, 2019 7:03:45 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning all,
I’m providing notice of peak operations at Livingston next week for the days of Monday, September 9
through Friday, September 13. This request is for an additional 70 possible loads for a maximum total of
140.
Enjoy your weekend!

Bo

Sent from my iPad

mailto:bo@storedahl.com
mailto:Mitch.Nickolds@clark.wa.gov
mailto:Michael.Boyer@clark.wa.gov
mailto:Ahmad.Qayoumi@clark.wa.gov


From: Nickolds, Mitch
To: "Bo Storedahl"; Boyer, Michael; Qayoumi, Ahmad
Subject: RE: Livingston Peak Notice
Date: Friday, September 13, 2019 7:54:51 AM

Hello Bo,

Thank you  for the  notification  of peak operations  at Livingston Mountain between September 10th
though September 13th  2019. Please  provide copies of  daily truck trip counts - to my attention -  in
accordance with the terms of the contract.    I believe Michael Boyer verbally notified you of this
approval for peak trips for this timeframe  however we want to ensure it is memorialized in writing.

Please note that I  have copied the public works director and  Michael  Boyer  - our surface mining
compliance coordinator- in my reply.   Clark County’s community development department is monitoring
and reporting Livingston Mountain quarries surface mining operations to ensure compliance with our
Contract and the related Conditional  Use Permits.

Thank you,

Mitch Nickolds, CBO
Community Development - Director
Clark County, Washington
1300 Franklin St.  Vancouver, WA 98666
Office 564.397.4101
Mitch.Nickolds@clark.wa.gov

Mitch Nickolds, CBO
Community Development - Director
Clark County, Washington
1300 Franklin St.  Vancouver, WA 98666
Office 564.397.4101
Mitch.Nickolds@clark.wa.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Bo Storedahl [mailto:bo@storedahl.com]
Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 7:04 AM
To: Nickolds, Mitch; Boyer, Michael; Qayoumi, Ahmad
Subject: Livingston Peak Notice

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning all,
I’m providing notice of peak operations at Livingston next week for the days of Monday, September 9
through Friday, September 13. This request is for an additional 70 possible loads for a maximum total of
140.
Enjoy your weekend!

Bo

Sent from my iPad

mailto:/O=LANMAIL/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=NICKOLDS, MITCHF6B
mailto:bo@storedahl.com
mailto:Michael.Boyer@clark.wa.gov
mailto:Ahmad.Qayoumi@clark.wa.gov
mailto:bo@storedahl.com

	DOC1	"Bo Storedahl" 9/8/2019 Livingston Peak Notice.pdf
	DOC2	"Nickolds, Mitch" 9/13/2019 RE_ Livingston Peak Notice.pdf



